	TENNIS AT AYLSHAM TENNIS CLUB
From August 2021

	RULES
	GUIDELINES

	Do not come to the courts if you or someone in your household has Coronavirus or Coronavirus-like symptoms or have been asked to self-isolate or quarantine.
	Enter the names of your playing partners when booking court to assist potential track and tracing.
Consider limiting the number of opponents you play with.
________________________________
Respect those who wish to maintain social distancing. Do not feel obliged to shake hands at the net.
Consider using your racket or foot to return a ball to another court.
________________________________
Resolve any dispute swiftly and amicably.
________________________________



Note that there is a public toilet at the pavilion

	Courts must be booked in advance. There will be no “turn up and play” even if courts are empty. Each member can book three sessions of up to 2 hours per week, 14 days in advance. Members may also book up to 2 hours of additional court time, if available, one day in advance.
	

	Singles, Doubles and Two-on-One play is permitted. Households can mix.
Supervised Club sessions, inter-club matches & group coaching are permitted. 
	

	Players under 12 must play tennis with an adult. 12-15 year olds may play singles or doubles. 
	

	Exercise good hand hygiene: Wash hands for at least 20 seconds before coming to the courts & after leaving. Sanitise your hands regularly and when entering/leaving the courts if in contact with surfaces like the gate/handle/net handle. 
	

	Only one person in the Club Hut at a time. Minimise contact with surfaces. If it rains do not shelter in the Club Hut (use your own cars or shelter at the pavilion). 

	

	No access to Bowls Club area/toilets except in an emergency. Only coaches and visiting match players may use them. Leave any ball that goes over into the Bowls Club.
	

	Do not share equipment or refreshments. 
	

	Remove all bottles and litter. And please adhere to all other Club rules.  
	









These rules are in line with, or deliberately more cautious than, the LTA guidelines of 19th July 2021 reflecting the Club situation. They will be reviewed by the Committee as required. 


